
SUPPORT the keep Finfish free act (h.r. 2467)

TAKE ACTION NOW!

Protect our oceans and wild fisheries.

Support the Keep Finfish Free Act (H.R. 2467)!

The federal government is working toward permitting industrial 
ocean fish farms in federal ocean waters without explicit 
Congressional authorization. The Keep Finfish Free Act (H.R. 
2467) simply provides the opportunity for Congress to weigh in 
before allowing federal agencies to issue commercial permits.

The Keep Finfish Free Act (H.R. 2467) takes a common-sense 
approach to underhanded – and potentially unlawful – activity by 
prohibiting federal agencies from issuing commercial permits to 
marine finfish aquaculture facilities in federal ocean waters, unless 
and until Congress passes a future law authorizing such action.

For more information contact Hallie Templeton,
Senior Oceans Campaigner, at htempleton@foe.org

Industrial ocean fish farming, or offshore finfish aquaculture, 
is the mass cultivation of captive finfish in net pens, pods, and 
cages. These are essentially underwater factory farms in the ocean 
with devastating environmental and socio-economic impacts.

Floating factory farms routinely cause massive farmed fish spills 
– like the August 2017 spill of more than 260,000 non-native 
Atlantic salmon into Puget Sound – which threaten wild fish stocks 
by spreading pests and disease, and increasing competition for 
food, habitat, and reproduction. Facilities also directly discharge 
a slew of toxins like untreated fish waste and pharmaceuticals; 
attract and entangle marine mammals and seabirds; and 
marginalize wild-capture fisheries and coastal economies.

These floating feedlots could devastate our wild-capture 
fishing communities and harm other marine-reliant 
industries by privatizing public waterways. Our federal 
ocean waters should be used to naturally grow and harvest 
wild fish stocks, not turned into industrial fish farms.
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